DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

Southwest Regional Office

June 8, 2018

Mr. Larry Gremminger

Sunoco Logistics, L.P.

535 Fritztown Road

Sinking Spring, Pennsylvania 19608

RE: HDD Re-evaluation Report
HDD 1B-0260, E65-973
Gombach Road Crossing
Penn Township, Westmoreland County

Dear Mr, Gordon:

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has reviewed the information submitted on
May 21, 2018 for the S1B-0260 Gombach Road Crossing HDD.

DEP requests the following:

1. SPLP has concluded that this site is not suitable for standard HDD activity, however,
Page 4 of the reevaluation report indicates that geophysical data was obtained for this
HDD site, specifically 3D seismic data. While it does not change the conclusion, this
information should be included in the report as per the requirements of the FHB order.

If you have any questions regarding the matter, please contact me at 412.442.4149, or by email at
dadrake(@pa.gov.

_ Sincerely, S

Y

“—Dana Drake, P.E.
Environmental Program Manager
Waterway & Wetlands Program

<

cc: Matt Gordon, SPLP — via email
Chris Embry, SPLP — via email
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